
 

 
 
 
 
Dear CountyCare Providers:   
 
As of August 31, 2016 Advocate Health System, will no longer be a part of the CountyCare 
network. 
 
Considerations will be made for situations to ensure continuity of care for specific medical or 
mental health conditions until treatment is complete or can be transitioned.   The hospitals 
include:   

• Advocate Christ Medical Center 
• Advocate Lutheran General Hospital 
• Trinity Hospital 
• South Suburban Hospital  
• Advocate Illinois Masonic Medical Center 

 
A complete listing of in network hospitals can be found by clicking the following link:  
http://www.countycare.com/find-a-provider.   
 
If there is a request to transfer or forward records, it must include a release of authorization 
form.  Please note that the provider should inform their member that once the authorization is 
received, copies of the medical records will be forwarded to their medical home or specialist. 
The form can be found by clicking the following link: 
http://www.countycare_PHI_Authorization_Form.pdf. 
  
Questions regarding this communication should be directed to CountyCare Provider Relations 
at 312-864-0916. 
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